Written by occalumni Friday, 25 January 2013 15:18 -



Mark your calendars for an event that is 150 years in the making--the OCC's 150th anniversary dinner.

Come commemorate the genius of President Lincoln in creatuing a federal banking system that includes nearly 2,000 national banks and federal savings associations today.

The OCC Alumni Association will host an OCC 150<sup>th</sup> anniversary dinner at the Washington Marriott at Metro Center, beginning at 7:30 p.m. (cocktail reception starts at 6:00 p.m.). All employees are invited (\$75 per person). ontact Penny Murphy at (202) 955-8519 or by email at <a href="mailto:ppmurphy@gibsondunn.com">ppmurphy@gibsondunn.com</a>

-

C